
Diplomat  Lawyer  (Secretary)
Vacancy at the Permanent Bureau
of the HCCH
The Permanent Bureau of the Hague Conference on Private International Law
(HCCH) is seeking to fill a Diplomat Lawyer (Secretary) position. The deadline for
applications is 31 December 2018 (12.00 a.m. CET). For more information, click
here.

Given diversity of geographic representation and of legal expertise requirements
as  set  out  in  the  HCCH  Statute,  candidates  should  preferably  not  have
(exclusively)  Swiss,  Canadian,  Italian,  Portuguese,  or  Singaporean nationality.
Currently, there are Diplomat Lawyers of those nationalities at the HCCH.

As  announced,  “[t]he  main  priorities  for  this  position  currently  include  the
ongoing  parentage/surrogacy  project  and  the  work  relating  to  the  HCCH
Convention of 29 May 1993 on Protection of Children and Co-operation in Respect
of Intercountry Adoption. This said, the successful candidate will be expected to
work on any other project or file that the work programme of the HCCH and
related  resource  allocation  may require  (be  it  in  relation  to  post-Convention
services or the development of legislative projects).”
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